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Utah Higher Education Staff Association  
2012 Legislative Priorities 

 

UHESA would like to thank legislators for the support you have shown Higher Education 
in the past.  We look forward to working with you during this 2012 legislative session 
with the following considerations: 
 

 UHESA encourages the legislature to support Higher Education today so we all can enjoy the 

enormous benefit in the future. 

 UHESA supports a Cost of Living Adjustment (COLA) to the staff of Higher Education 

 
UHESA continues to be at the forefront in advancing the mission of Higher Education to help create a viable 
work force that can only enhance the economic outlook for the state of Utah in a positive manner.  UHESA 
thanks you for your support! 
 

We invite you and your constituency to visit us in the Spruce Room in the Senate 
Building from 10 till Noon on February 16, 2012 


